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EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL 
ENVIRONMENT 
Directorate C - Quality of Life, Water & Air 
ENV.C.4 - Industrial Emissions 

Brussels, 
EN V.C.4/AM/sf Ares(2015) 

Hellenic Republic 
Ministry of Environment and Energy 
M. Panayotis SKOURLETIS 
Directorate General for the 
Environment 
a.tsakiraki@prv.ypeka.gr 

Subject: Application of Article 33 of Directive 2010/75/EU on industrial 
emissions (IED) - Ptolemais power plant 

Thank you for your letter of 26 May concerning the possibility for Unit II of Ptolemais 
power plant to use the limited life time derogation according to Article 33 of the IED. 

Based on the information provided in the above mentioned letter as well as in the letter of 
15th June 2015 received from the Region of Western Macedonia, the Commission 
considers that this plant is not eligible to benefit from the above mentioned derogation as 
there is no evidence that the condition set out in Article 33(1 )(a) of the IED has been 
fulfilled. 

Yours sincerely, 

Aneta WILLEMS 
Head of Unit 

Cc: 
Permanent Representation of Greece to the EU 
Mr. Ilias Mavroidis 
E mail: i.mavroidis@rp-grece.be 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIĚ - Tel. +32 22991111 
Office: BU-9 04/060 - Tel. direct line +32 229-51393 

Electronically signed on 06/11/2015 09:28 (UTC+Ol) in accordance with art icle 4,2 (Validity of electronic documents) of Commission Decision 2004/563 
aneta.wiilems@ec.europa.eu 
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EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL 
ENVIRONMENT 
Directorate C - Quality of Life, Water & Air 
ENV.C.4 - Industrial Emissions 

Brussels, 
ENV.C.4/AMM Ares(2015) 

Hellenic Republic 
Ministry of Environment and Energy 
M Panayotis SKOURLETIS 
Directorate General for the 
Environment 
a.tsakiraki@prv.vpek3.gr 

Subject: Application of Article 33 of Directive 2010/75/EU on industrial 
emissions (IED) - Ptolemais power plant 

Ref.: My letter of 6th November 2015 

With reference to my letter of 6th November 2015 in reply to your letter of 26th May 
2015, please note that, as a result of a typo, reference was made to Unit II of the 
Ptolemais power plant instead of to its Unit III. 

Please consider my answer as referring to Unit III of the Ptolemais power plant, as it was 
intended. 

Permanent Representation of Greece to the EU 
Mr. Ilias Mavroidis 
E mail: i.mavroidis@rp-grece.be 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tei. +32 22991111 
Office: BU-9 04/060 - Tei. direct line +32 229-51393 

aneta.willems@ec. europa.eu 

Cc: 


